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Welcome back, Greyhounds! We hope it’s been a great first day! 

Following is this year’s first edition of the Tuesday Telegraph from 

the Counseling Office. The weekly newsletter provides lots of 

important information for families regarding college applications 

and mini-fairs, scholarship opportunities, counselor class lessons, 

standardized testing, as well as grade level specific information that 

you’ll want to know! 

 

Senior Lessons 

The Counselors will be working with seniors during AO on August 15 and 17 to walk them 

through the college application process, scholarship opportunities, Naviance research tools, 

requesting a transcript and recommendations, career resources, post-secondary options, and 

more! 

PARENTS/GUARDIANS – save the date! On Tuesday, August 15th at 7 pm, the Counselors 

will be presenting similar information to all of you that you won’t want to miss! More information 

(including location) will be available in next week’s Tuesday Telegraph. 

 

Changes are Coming to FAFSA 

Figuring out how to pay for college is one of the most complicated parts of the college admissions 

process. This year there are some major changes that will impact most families. Watch this video 

which will walk you through the most important changes to the FAFSA and how they will impact 

families starting this fall. 

 

https://college-admissions-grown-and-flown.mykajabi.com/college-admissions-FASFA?cid=ba7df47b-7db5-4835-bbf5-e0433c6ac89a


Get to Know Your Counseling Office 

 
The Counseling Office is located in room 102. We are open from 7:45 am to 3:45 pm. Students 

are welcome to stop in before or after school but should have a pass from their teacher to come 

in during the day. We are happy to make appointments for our students with their Counselor and 

will try to schedule those during a student’s lunch period. Parents interested in scheduling an 

appointment should e-mail their Counselor directly. We look forward to working with you this year! 

 

 


